
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, March 25, 2022 11 :51 AM 
'Lois Vara ' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/25/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 02093-2022 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20210184-WS,HC Waterworks, Inc. 

Good Morning, Lois Vara. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210184, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----
From: Lois Vara <1oafer1930@comcast.net> 
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2022 11:36 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20210184-WS,HC Waterworks, Inc. 

I oppose any water service price increase. The last increase Was nearly double and the water quality did not improve 
accordingly. We are a senior citizen community and most of us are on fixed, limited incomes. 

perhaps the HC water company should review its procedures to look for ways to better manage their costs as the rest of 
us have to do. 

I do understand we are in an inflationary period that affects everyone which is why I am asking PLEASE DENY THIS 
INCREASE! 
Sincerely. Lois Vara 

48 Venetian Pkwy 
Lake Placid, Fl 33852 

Sent from Lois' iPad 
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